
Dear Dr. Sa'eed, 
So glad the book arrived. Many thanks for 

the purses, one of which I will give to Professor Wright, the 
other to my son. I hope you will go to Teheran and talk 
matters over with Nelligan whom I have asked to tell the Persian 
Minister and possibly get him to communicate vr ith the Regent. It would be so much better if ih is could be done under the 
auspices of tre Shah. So soon as I hear from you I will have 
the circular printed in English, French and Arabic, with a 
photograph of the tomb as it novr exists. 

It has been a great pleasure to see you. With 
bl§st wishes for the voyage • 

May 5th 1914. .).., D r • Sa ' e ed • 


	osl_cushing-fonds_P417-3-2-39-048

